
From: reawn29@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Grace Hudson
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Comment on the Eklutna River Draft Fish and Wildlife Program
Date: Thursday, February 1, 2024 10:48:16 PM

Dear Owners of The Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

You should keep your word and do what you say you're gonna do and stop trying to go around the source just do it
refill the river

Sincerely,
Grace Hudson
7757 Strawberry Cottage Way  Anchorage, AK 99502-3201
reawn29@yahoo.com
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